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MDOT Project Manager
Adam Penzenstadler, P.E. 
MDOT Taylor TSC

6510 Telegraph Road
Taylor, MI 48180
(313) 375-2400

E-mail comments and questions to: 
MDOT-MetroTaylorTSC@michigan.gov

FOLLOW US:

April 26, 2022
5:00 - 7:00pm

Summit On The Park
46000 Summit Pkwy, Canton, MI

JOIN US FOR THE PUBLIC MEETING

 
 

 

  
 
 
 

  

 

  FordRoadBlvd   @FordRoadBlvd

 
 

 

  
 
 
 

The  Michigan  Department  of  Transportation  (MDOT), 
Canton  Township,  and  Wayne  County  are  partnering  to 
develop plans for the reconstruction of M-153 (Ford Road)
and the Haggerty intersection.  This reconstruction project 
will  create  a  boulevard  to  reduce  crashes  and  improve 
traffic flow through the corridor.   Both M-153  (Ford  Road)
and Haggerty Road will  be  constructed  to  separate  both 
directions of traffic. The boulevard design will incorporate 
Michigan  lefts/turnarounds  to  provide  safer  arrivals  and 
departures  to  businesses  and  crossroads. All  businesses 
will remain accessible during construction.

PROPOSED SCHEDULE

2024: Construction on Haggerty Road and 
temporary widening on M-153 (Ford Road)
2025: M-153 (Ford Road) construction

LIMITS

M-153 (Ford Road): I-275 to Sheldon
M-153 (Ford Road)/Haggerty intersection

FordRoadBlvd.com


